DAILY BULLETIN NO. 14
Friday, September 20th

You can teach a student a lesson for a day; but if you can teach him to learn by creating
curiosity, he will continue the learning process as long as he lives.

Clay P. Bedford

Today
« DECA meeting/|st lunch/Mr W’s room
« FB @ Wrenshall/Bus @ 4:20

ATTN DECA members. There will be a brief DECA meeting today during first lunch in Mr.W's room. Please bring
your lunch. We will be discussing fundraising and handing out permission forms for the fall conference. The conference
will cost $75.00 to attend this money will be due next wednesday. If you have any questions please talk to Mr.Wisotzke.

There will be a Mille Lacs Electric presentation in the north parking lot on Monday at 12:45. This is for 7th &
8th graders.

Homecoming Float Competition: Student Council will again be providing cash incentive prizes for the best
Homecoming Parade floats. The class constructing the best float will earn $100 for their class treasury, 2nd place $75,
and 3rd place $50. It is not too early to begin working on your floats!

There has been a change in plans for Monday and Tuesday next week. Monday will be Camo Day and
Tuesday will be Pajama Day

Seniors! Please get your flag football shirt money in to Stacia no later than next Wednesday or you won'’t receive a
shirt.

Anyone wanting a Subway discount card, they are $5 and have several buy one get one coupons.A great deal!
Find one of these juniors; Mary Brennan, Taylor Tierney, Jennie Johnston,Ashlinn Moore, Spencer Passer, Brandon Wilkie,
or Sophia Jacobs....or ask Ms. Hosna and she will track down a junior for you!

NHS and Jr. NHS: New t-shirts for community service bonus hours have come in. Inductees who were not able to
get one last spring can pick one up now.

Juniors! If you would like to take the PSAT this year to be eligible for the National Merit Program, sign up on Mrs.
Dayton’s door no later than Sept 25th. The test is on Wednesday, October 16th during school and costs $14. See Ms.D
with questions!

College Fairs for interested Jrs & Srs:

-National College Fair in Minneapolis on Sept. 24th or 25th

*If you are interested in attending you’ll need to provide your own transportation and have permission from parents.
See Ms Dayton if interested and with questions.

Students - Please do not post anything on the outside doors to the building or the outside door of the hs office.



